
The two stimulus checks ($600 and $1,400) were issued to each eligible citizen of Oregon as "tax free" money by the federal 
government was intended for paying bills or purchasing necessary/wanted items. The stimulus money was never intended to 
expand the state's coffers by an estimated $300 million dollars!!! This money grab by the State of Oregon is another example of the 
predatory and malicious policies thrust upon the citizens of this state by a greedy and ineffectual governor. Her ceaseless 
destruction of this state and the citizens therein must be stopped immediately. This bill is a good start.


